
 

We decided to join The Defiance Area Foundation (DAF) because over the 
years I have seen and heard of the many good contributions it has made to 
our community.  There are many fine people involved in The Foundation 
and we wanted to be a part of it.  I have served on the grants committee for 
the past four years, and it is rewarding knowing we are able to be a small 
part of giving to the many good requests that come across our commit-
tee.  There a many good citizens of Defiance all helping in areas they are 
good at.  The DAF is another group that makes Defiance a great place to 
live.             
     Jim and Amy Williams 
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Grants Approved at Board Meeting 10/27/16 
Defiance Area YMCA 

Defiance Community Cultural Council 
Huber Opera House (Hicksville) 

Veteranôs Memorial Park (Hicksville) 
Defiance Public Library 

Story Book Adventure (United Way) 
Defiance Youth Football 

 
Grants to these organizations totaled $70,000.  We 
have $10,943 remaining for our next Grants Com-
mittee Meeting in April 2017. 

ANNUAL MEETING 
 

Itôs SHOWTIME!  Thank you to the 85 members, 
donors, and friends who attended the Annual 
Meeting of The Defiance Area Foundation on  
September 27th  at the Huber Opera House in 
Hicksville.  It was a beautiful venue, delicious 
meal, and exciting and delighting entertainment, 
with scenes from the Odd Couple and Legally 
Blonde.   

As the cooler weather approaches and the 
leaves are falling, I am reminded of what is 
around the bend (SNOW)!  It has been a 
busy fall with the Annual Member Meeting, 
and Clothes for Kids kick-off (see updates in 
this Newsletter).  Additionally, our first 
round of grant funding was available      
September 30th and 13 grant applications 
were received totaling over $250,000.  We 
had $80,943 available in our unrestricted 
community funds, including the Beane, 
Brose, Hench, Schmenk, Smart and Wahl 
Unrestricted Family Funds.   

We thank you our donors and friends for 
your continued support of your Commu-
nity Foundation.  It is through your   
support and leadership that we can con-
tinue to help so many non-profit organi-
zations in Defiance County.  If you have 
an  interest in becoming more involved 
in the Foundation, or serving on one of 
our many Committees, please contact 
me.  Your support makes our giving 
possible.  Thank you.    
  Christine Yoder 
  Executive Director   


